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Craig, Sondra

From: Meg Earsley <mearsley@fspa.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 5:27 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Support for REACH Rezoning Petition

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good afternoon,  
 
I understand that a supermajority vote is no longer needed in order to consider rezoning that will open 
opportunities for the REACH Center to expand services to our neighborhood and community. The Reach Center 
is a vital part of our community, and I am totally supportive of all of their work. Their remodeling will allow them 
to have even more positive impacts within our neighborhood. Their changes are both reasonable and will 
improve efficiency. Please help me and my neighbors support the Reach Center's work by voting yes to the TND 
rezoning.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter and your service to the La Crosse Community.  
 
God bless you, 
 
Margaret A. Earsley 
700 10th ST S, APT 4 
La Crosse WI 54601  
 
Paz y bien, 
Sister Meg 꼩꼪꼫꼭꼬 
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